
As high schools across the country respond to COVID-19 with changes to their methods of 
instruction, grading, and graduation requirements, I’d like to provide some clarity to students 
who have offers of admission to Wabash College.  
 
We will continue to honor offers of admissions and merit-based scholarships as long as students 
satisfy their high school graduation requirements. Our admission decisions are based on each 
applicant’s body of work at the time of the review and his future academic promise. 
 
As stated in our admission decision letter, “The offer of admission is contingent upon you 
completing your academic program at the same level of academic achievement you have attained 
thus far. I also expect you to act in a manner consistent with Wabash’s Gentleman’s Rule, which 
requires that you conduct yourself at all times as a gentleman and a responsible citizen.” 
 
While a grade point average may not provide the same measure of assessment during this 
uncertain time, it is important to remember that Wabash holds its students to a higher standard 
inside and outside the classroom. All prospective Wabash men should continue to put forth their 
best efforts – even, and perhaps especially under these difficult conditions. 
 
All of us at Wabash look forward to welcoming the Class of 2024 to campus in August. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Chip Timmons ‘96 
Dean for Enrollment – Director of Admissions 
 
 
 
 
 


